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Firearms Registry 

Dear member, 

We understand that the Coroner passed down her report into the Edwards matter on Wednesday. 

This can be a traumatic time for all staff and the PSA is here to support all of our members. 

Please utilise your rights and conditions, including seeing your doctor and taking leave if appropriate. 

If you need assistance or have any questions please contact the PSA Member Support Centre on  

1300 772 679.  

Your Northern Region Organiser is Asren Pugh apugh@psa.asn.au if you need a local connection. 
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